
Senate Reference No. 08-4 

  

  

To:       IPFW Senate 

From:   Judith Garrison, Graduate Subcommittee 

Date:    September 26, 2008 

Re:       Proposal for the Reinstatement of the Master of Arts for Teachers in Mathematics 

  

  
Graduate Subcommittee supports the proposal for the reinstatement of the Master of Arts 
for Teachers in Mathematics, and finds that the proposal requires no Senate review.  
  
Approving              Not Approving                   Absent 
S. Choi                                                 B. Fife 
A. De Venanzi                                      E. Thompson 
M. Dixson                                                        J. Hrehov 
L. Hite                                                  C. Erickson 
J. Garrison                                                        K. Willock        
S. Sarratore       
M. Yager          
A. Nitza            
L. Lykins           
P. Bingi             
Y. Zubovic 
  
  

 


